
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 
March 6, 2018 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:02 PM 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Jantz, Arena, Hoffman and Schenker 
 
ABSENT: Councilman Pagano 
 
Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke, Engineer Mark Herrmann and CFO Dawn 
Stollenwerk 
 
Mayor DeStefano reported that he reached out to Folsom and Hammonton Schools to see if they would be 
interested in our metal detector. Folsom School was not interested and Hammonton is but needed to know 
the price. A discussion ensued. It was decided to keep it here at Borough Hall. 
 
Mayor DeStefano stated he saw construction signs at the flashing light on his way to the Borough and 
asked Engineer Mark Herrmann if anyone from the County contacted him about working on the Bridge. 
Mark stated he will contact the County. 
 
Mayor reviewed the Agenda with Council. 
 
Councilman Arena reported that the FAA wanted to install baseball cages on the ball fields and would 
like to meet with the JIF. A discussion ensued over the location of the batting cages. 
 
Mayor DeStefano reported he had a resident inquire about lights in Penny Pot Park because of things that 
go on at night in the Park. A discussion ensued and Councilman Arena will discuss with Parks and Rec 
next meeting.  
 
Councilman Arena asked if there were any updates on the ADA equipment for the parks. A discussion 
ensued over the next ADA project. 
 
Councilman Hoffman reported that there are numerous potholes on 14th Street at the centerline. Mark 
Hermann (Engineer) will inspect. 
 
Councilman Smith asked the Mark Herrmann if there is anything we can do about the double lines in 
front of the school. 
 
CFO Dawn Stollenwerk reviewed the Budget with Mayor and Council. Councilman Smith asked if we 
could set aside money for events. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:    No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned with ayes all. 
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Meeting adjourned at 6:28PM. 
 
 All in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


